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To

The Chairman,
Central Board of Direct Taxes,
North Block, New Delhi.

Respected Sir,
Sub: Extension of last date of joining for the officers transferred vide AGT orders no. 55 & 56 of 2017- request reg.
Kindly refer to the above.

We have already submitted a letter on 27.04.2017 requesting you to kindly extend the last date of joining for the
ACsIT, who have been transferred out of their current region vide the order no. 55 of 2017 and at the same time
nominated for Orientation Course at NADT, Nagpur, to be commenced on 15.05.2017, up to a suitable date after the
completion of the training programme on 12.07.2017. It is pertinent to mention that the Pr. CCsIT (CCA) have been
nominating only those officers for Orientation Course at NADT, Nagpur who have been retained in their charges
by the AGT order and all transferred out officers, as they are yet to join in their new charges are not being
nominated for the training program by either the transferor or the transferee Pr. CCsIT. It may lead to
inconvenience and unwarranted complicacy for all these officers to attend the Orientation Course and also for the
NADT, Nagpur authority for organising the Course.

Also, the online window for filing the representation against the AGT-2017 Orders in the grades of AddI.CIT/Jt.CIT &
DCIT/ACIT has been opened on 27.04.2017 itself and all those officers, who want to submit their
application/representation against the AGT -2017 transfer orders, have been asked to do the same by 07.05.2017
while the Pr. CCsIT (CCA) have been asked to send compliance report by 05.05.2017 in respect of both the AGT
orders.

Sir, you will appreciate that the cases, where agreed upon T&P Guidelines have been violated or education, medical,
spouse or compassionate grounds have been overlooked or options exercised have been ignored etc., will definitely
be considered in favour of the affected officers. In those cases, the officers will have to join in a new region by
05.05.2017, only to find the previous transfer order stayed or cancelled or amended just within a few days.

In view of the above, it is humbly requested that considering the convenience of both the administration and the
affected officers as well as the financial implication involved, the Corrigendum orders may kindly be passed soon
after the closing of representation window on 07.05.2017 and the last date of joining or sending of compliance
report for all the officers covered under Order No. 55 & 56 of 2017 may be extended suitably.

Thanking you,

Yours sincerely,
5 Aoy

(Bhaskar Bhattacharya)
Secretary General

Copy to the Member (P&V), CBDT



